State of New Hampshire
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
6 Hazen Drive, P.O. Box 95, Concord, NH 03302-0095
(603) 271-3644 FAX (603) 271-2181

May 1, 2003

Mr. Mathew Engelman
Aeration Systems, LLC
155 Gray Road
Falmouth, ME 04105

Re: Aeration Systems, LLC OxyBoost and Septic Sentry
Dear Mr. Engleman:

The NH Department of Environmental Services (DES) has reviewed your March 7, 2003
package in which you requested approval of the an “OxyBoost” distribution box and a
“Septic Sentry” monitoring well with remote reporting capabilities. Both are intended for
ues in septic system applications, and you were seeking approval for use in New
Hampshire.

Based on material submitted, DES approves the both of these devices for general use,
subject only to the following limitations:

1. Units must be installed in accordance with manufacturer's recommendations.

2. When a designer specifies a certain product, such as a certain distribution box, for a
system, any product change made during installation needs to be approved by the
designer. For instance, if a designer specified another brand of distribution box for
a certain system, and the installer or owner wanted to substitute an OxyBoost
distribution box, written concurrence from the designer is required. A simple letter
to DES will suffice to document this concurrence.

Thank you for the chance to review this material. If you have questions, please feel free to
call me at the Water Division at (603) 271-2941.

Sincerely,
Rebert P. Minicucci ll, PE
Innovative Technology Coordinator
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CGC: William Evans, PE, DES/SSB
James Falicon, DES/SSB
Rob Tardif, PE, DES/SSB
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